
 

 

 
DATE: September 11, 2020 
 
TO:  Alberta Beverage Container Recycling Industry   
 
RE:  BCMB Registration Portal Maintenance - COMPLETE 
 
 
 
This is an update regarding the BCMB Registration Portal maintenance that began on August 28, 
2020. Maintenance is now complete meaning the Registrations Portal is back online and ready for 
use by the industry. 
 
Registrants: You may now access your registrant account and register containers using regular 

processes.  
 
Depots: You may now access the Portal to determine whether a beverage container is registered. 

However please continue to submit Container Validation Requests via QMS. If you need 
assistance in accessing the QMS app, please review the QMS User Guides which can be 
found at the following link: https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/qms-app/ 

 
Public Inquiries: Should you have any questions from the public in relation to the registration of 

beverage containers, you may direct them to the Registrations Portal to look 
up a specific container or for general inquires, direct them to contact the BCMB 
at info@bcmb.ab.ca.  

 
We’d like to thank Depots, Registrants and the Public for your patience and 
understanding during this process.  
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